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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT

NOTICE 1062 OF 2015 
1062	 Scam Alert: Warning about fake DoT orders		  39379

The Department of Transport (DoT) is warning 
potential service providers not to fall victim to 
fraudsters who use fake DoT orders. Please 
note that, if your enterprise is not in DoT 
database, it CAN NOT get any business from 
DoT. Unfortunately many enterprises have fallen 
victim of these scams and consequently 
suffered ma·or financial losses. 

DOT WARNS SERVICE PROVIDERS TO TAKE THE 
FOLLOWING PRECAUTIONARY STEPS: 

1. Contact Ms Viljoen of Supply Chain Management 
Unit to verify the authenticity of the order. 

� Tel: 012-309 3248 

� Email: 

2. Always deliver DoT goods to the clearly marked 
offices, not anywhere else. 

3. If you suspect the DoT order is fraudulent, please 
do not hesitate to call: 

NB: 

DoT switchboard number 

012-309 3000 

ZERO TOLERANCE AGAINST FRAUD 

AND CORRUPTION 
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"Transport is the heartbeat of South Africa's economic growth and social development" 




